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34 3434506
Abbotsford Arts Center 1981 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Room A201 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434506
Abbotsford Arts Center 1981 Nov-19 4 Sink Kitchen room A210B 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434506
Abbotsford Arts Center 1981 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Room G108 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434506
Abbotsford Arts Center 1981 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Room G114 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434025
Abbotsford Middle 2007 Dec-20 5 Sink Room 118 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434025
Abbotsford Middle 2007 Dec-20 5 Sink Room 122 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434025
Abbotsford Middle 2007 Dec-20 5 Sink Room 160 (Teaching) 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434025
Abbotsford Middle 2007 Dec-20 5 Sink Room 232 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434025
Abbotsford Middle 2007 Dec-20 5 Sink Room 112 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 2 Sink Room R102B 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Sink Room R100F 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Sink Room R105 (Meat/Veg) 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Sink Room R108B 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Sink Room G100C 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 2 Sink Room A213 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Water Fountain Room G101 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434022
Abbotsford Senior Secondary 2012 Jan-22 8 Water Fountain Room G114 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C232 0.015 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C244 0.012 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

1-604-870-7921

Yes
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Blair Choquette
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34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C255 0.008 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C132 0.013 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C144 0.014 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room S112 0.012 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Hallway 160 0.016 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434061 Abbotsford Traditional Senior 
Secondary

1960 Nov-19 8 Sink Room E169A 0.176 Yes
replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

under seismic project
Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499101
Abbotsford Virtual School 1929 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Corridor 111 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499101
Abbotsford Virtual School 1929 Nov-19 4 Sink Kitchen room 113E 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499101
Abbotsford Virtual School 1929 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Room 203 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434026
Aberdeen Elementary 1955 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R111 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434026
Aberdeen Elementary 1955 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R122 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434026
Aberdeen Elementary 1955 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R124 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434026
Aberdeen Elementary 1955 Nov-19 5 Sink R127 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434030
Aboriginal Education Centre 1961 Nov-19 3 Sink Room 103 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434030
Aboriginal Education Centre 1961 Nov-19 3 Water Fountain Room 102 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434030
Aboriginal Education Centre 1961 Nov-19 3 Sink Room 102 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434021
Alexander Elementary 1951 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Girls 115 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434005
ASIA North Poplar Elementary 1922 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 153 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434005
ASIA North Poplar Elementary 1922 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room E113 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434005
ASIA North Poplar Elementary 1922 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 127 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434005
ASIA North Poplar Elementary 1922 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room E107 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 7 Sink Room 112 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 7 Sink Room 219 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 2 Sink Room 222 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 7 Sink Room 115 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22
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34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 7 Sink Room 126 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434035
Auguston Traditional Elementary 2000 Dec-20 7 Sink Room 210F 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434000
Bakerview Centre for Learning 1973 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain N133 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434000
Bakerview Centre for Learning 1973 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Womens S120 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434000
Bakerview Centre for Learning 1973 Nov-19 4 Sink Staffroom N230 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434000
Bakerview Centre for Learning 1973 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain Staffroom N230 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434023
Barrowtown Elementary 1952 Nov-19 4 Sink R102 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434023
Barrowtown Elementary 1952 Nov-19 4 Water Filling Station R112 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434023
Barrowtown Elementary 1952 Nov-19 4 Sink R118 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434049
Blue Jay Elementary 1989 Nov-19 8 Sink Kitchen 103C 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434049
Blue Jay Elementary 1989 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain 112C right 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434049
Blue Jay Elementary 1989 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain 112C left 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434049
Blue Jay Elementary 1989 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain R122 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434049
Blue Jay Elementary 1989 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain R123 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434011
Bradner Elementary 1925 Nov-19 5 Other E117 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434011
Bradner Elementary 1925 Nov-19 5 Water Filling Station S101 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434037
Centennial Park Elementary 1968 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 119E 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434037
Centennial Park Elementary 1968 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 114 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434037
Centennial Park Elementary 1968 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 201 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499055
Center for Resource Education unknown Nov-19 3 Sink Room 105 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499055
Center for Resource Education unknown Nov-19 3 Sink Ladies 217 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3499055
Center for Resource Education unknown Nov-19 3 Sink Staff 302 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434047
Chief Dan George Middle 1984 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R102 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434047
Chief Dan George Middle 1984 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R147 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434047
Chief Dan George Middle 1984 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R177 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22
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34 3434047
Chief Dan George Middle 1984 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R117 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434047
Chief Dan George Middle 1984 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R110F 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 8 Sink Room 109 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 9 Sink Room 150 (Teacher) 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 8 Sink Room 172 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 8 Sink Room 209 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 8 Sink Room 252 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 9 Sink Room 143 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 9 Sink Room 175 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 9 Water Fountain Room 101A 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434060
Clayburn Middle 2003 Jan-22 9 Water Fountain Room 177A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434018
Clearbrook Elementary 1951 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R104F 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434018
Clearbrook Elementary 1951 Nov-19 7 Sink 104G 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434018
Clearbrook Elementary 1951 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain 111F 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434018
Clearbrook Elementary 1951 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain R127A 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 109 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 150 (Teacher) 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 172 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 209 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 252 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 143 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 2 Sink Room 175 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 142A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 177A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434057
Colleen and Gordie Howe Middle 2001 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 201A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22
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34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 9 Sink Room E17 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 9 Sink Room E05 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 9 Sink Room C10 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 8 Sink Room C11 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 9 Sink Room C08 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 8 Sink Room C18 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 9 Water Fountain Room E10 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434056
Dave Kandal Elementary 1997 Feb-21 8 Water Fountain  Room C16 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Feb-24 30-Mar-22

34 3434043
Dormick Park Elementary 1977 Nov-19 3 Water Fountain R132 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room B112 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room A115 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room A103 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 112 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 106 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room A101 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 103 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room A101 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

3434055
Dr. Roberta Bondar Elementary 1997 Dec-20 4 Water Fountain Room A108 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434045
Dr Thomas Swift Elementary 1980 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Staffroom 100 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434045
Dr Thomas Swift Elementary 1980 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 122 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434045
Dr Thomas Swift Elementary 1980 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Gym 139 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434045
Dr Thomas Swift Elementary 1980 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 147 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 109 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 150 (Teacher) 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 172 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22
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34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 209 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 252 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 143 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 175 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 201A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434058
Eugene Reimer Middle 2002 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 177A 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434502
Facilities 1985 Nov-19 4 Sink Kitchen 110A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434502
Facilities 1985 Nov-19 4 Sink Room 214 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434502
Facilities 1985 Nov-19 4 Water Filling Station Lunchroom 250 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434502
Facilities 1985 Nov-19 4 Sink Cabinet shop 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434028
Godson Elementary 1958 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 131A 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434028
Godson Elementary 1958 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Gym 146 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434028
Godson Elementary 1958 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Boys WR 125B 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 150 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Sink Room N160 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 117 0.005 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 104 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Sink Room 131 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 155 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 147 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room N163 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 117 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434051
Harry Sayers Elementary 1992 Dec-20 10 Water Fountain Room 102 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434999
Information Technology Centre 1961 Nov-19 1 Sink Kitchen room 110 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 34334031
Jackson Elementary 1961 Jan-22 4 Sink Room 100 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22
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34 34334031
Jackson Elementary 1961 Jan-22 4 Sink Room 105 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 34334031
Jackson Elementary 1961 Jan-22 4 Sink Room 137 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 34334031
Jackson Elementary 1061 Jan-22 4 Water Fountain Room 128 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Jan-25 30-Mar-22

34 3434044
John Maclure Community School 1979 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R116 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434044
John Maclure Community School 1979 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R138 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434044
John Maclure Community School 1979 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain R213 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434019
King Traditional School 1951 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain R137 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434019
King Traditional School 1951 Nov-19 4 Sink R140A 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434019
King Traditional School 1951 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain R109 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434019
King Traditional School 1951 Nov-19 4 Water Fountain R124 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434033
Margaret Stenerson Elementary 1964 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 301 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434033
Margaret Stenerson Elementary 1964 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 205 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 2 Sink Kitchen 102 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 2 Water Fountain Boys 148 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 122 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 144 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 116 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 145 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434059
Matsqui Elementary 2004 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 147 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434027
McMillan Elementary 1923 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room N101 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434027
McMillan Elementary 1923 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room S134A 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434027
McMillan Elementary 1923 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Girls S143 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434027
McMillan Elementary 1923 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room S152 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434027
McMillan Elementary 1923 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Girls S163 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 154 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22
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34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 122 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 117 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 108 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 159 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 117 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Sink Room 146 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 146 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434053
Mountain Elementary 1992 Dec-20 9 Water Fountain Room 145 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434003
Mt Lehman Elementary 1909 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain 115 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434003
Mt Lehman Elementary 1909 Nov-19 6 Water Filling Station R113 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434048
Prince Charles Elementary 1984 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 21 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434048
Prince Charles Elementary 1984 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 25 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Sink Room E118 (front counter) 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 4 Sink Room C109 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 4 Sink Room C119 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Sink Room C217 (island) 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room C108 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room C218 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434052
Rick Hansen Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room E113 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Sink Room W110 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Sink Room W207 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room W117 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room W106 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room W305 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22

34 3434054
Robert Bateman Sr. Secondary 1993 Dec-20 7 Water Fountain Room N108 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Dec-23 30-Mar-22
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34 3434032
Ross Elementary 1962 Nov-19 5 Water Filling Station Room 106 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434032
Ross Elementary 1962 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 107 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434032
Ross Elementary 1962 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 114 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434032
Ross Elementary 1962 Nov-19 5 Water Fountain Room 124 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434032
Ross Elementary 1962 Nov-19 5 Sink Room 127B 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Gym 101 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 103 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Girls 101B 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 115 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 123 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 124 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 118 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 127 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434050
Sandy Hill Elementary 1990 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 130 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434504
School Board Office 1982 Nov-19 2 Water Filling Station Coffee room 220A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434504
School Board Office 1982 Nov-19 2 Water Filling Station Kitchen room 101 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434016
South Poplar Traditional School 1933 Nov-19 4 Sink Staffroom 103 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434016
South Poplar Traditional School 1933 Nov-19 4 Water Filling Station Boys 306 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room S13 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room S24 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C19 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room C25 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room N28 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room N30 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room N25 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22
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34 3434036
Ten Broeck Elementary 1966 Nov-19 8 Water Fountain Room N24 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain 104B 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain 108B 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 118 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Girls 126A 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Girls 143C 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434046
Terry Fox Elementary 1982 Nov-19 9 Water Fountain Room 155 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434007
Upper Sumas Elementary 1918 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 113 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434007
Upper Sumas Elementary 1918 Nov-19 6 Sink Kitchen room 114E 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434007
Upper Sumas Elementary 1918 Nov-19 6 Sink Staff room 207 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434007
Upper Sumas Elementary 1918 Nov-19 6 Water Fountain Room 210 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434042
WA Fraser Middle School 1978 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain Room C140 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434042
WA Fraser Middle School 1978 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain Room E159 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434042
WA Fraser Middle School 1978 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain Room W111 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434042
WA Fraser Middle School 1978 Nov-19 7 Water Fountain Room C202 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain 103A south 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain 103A north 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Sink Room 315 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 407 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 102 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Sink Room 103A 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 117C 0.001 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Sink Room 114H 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 144 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 217 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22
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34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 207 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 200 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434041
WJ Mouat Secondary 1973 Nov-19 13 Water Fountain Room 206 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain Staff A125 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain Ladies B117 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain A132 0.000 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain Ladies B221 0.003 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain Ladies B211 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain Boys B223 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain D111 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Sink Kitchen C124 0.004 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain A155 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22

34 3434038
Yale Secondary 1971 Nov-19 10 Water Fountain A138 0.002 No

replacement of shutoff valves, supply 
lines, faucets and fountains

Consultation with Fraser Health. 
Communication through our school 
district website

average of 2 static samples as per 
Pinchin Nov-22 30-Mar-22
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